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Notice of submission of documents to the Secretary of State  
(Regulation 22 (3)(a)(iv)) 

 
On 14

th
 December 2015, Ipswich Borough Council’s Core Strategy and Policies Development Plan Document 

(DPD) Review and Site Allocations and Policies (Incorporating IP-One Area Action Plan) DPD were submitted to 
the Secretary of State, in accordance with Regulation 22. The DPDs will be examined by an independent 
Planning Inspector with public hearings anticipated to start in spring 2016.   
 
The documents which were submitted to the Secretary of State are the Core Strategy and Policies DPD Review, 
the Site Allocations and Policies (Incorporating IP-One Area Action Plan) DPD, Sustainability Appraisals, Habitats 
Regulations Assessments, Consultation Statements, the Statement of Community Involvement and copies of duly 
made representations received under the Proposed Submission and Pre-Submission Main Modifications 
consultations. Supporting documents relevant to the preparation of the DPDs have also been submitted.  
 
Inspection of documents: 
The documents are available for inspection at the following locations (please note opening hours may vary over 
the Christmas period): 
 The Ipswich County Library, Northgate Street, Ipswich (Mon, Weds, Thurs 9.00am to 6.00pm; Tues, Fri 

9.00am to 7.00pm; Sat 8.30am to 5.00pm and Sun 10.00am to 4.00pm);  
 Grafton House Reception, 15-17 Russell Road, Ipswich (Mon-Fri 8.30am to 5.00pm); 
 Customer Services Centre, Town Hall, Cornhill, Ipswich (weekdays 8.30am to 5.00pm) (Excluding 

supporting documents) 
The documents can also be viewed on the Council’s website www.ipswich.gov.uk.  

 
The appointed independent Programme Officer, Mrs Annette Feeney, can be contacted at 
annette.feeney@ipswich.gov.uk or on 01473 432006 or 07775 771026. 

 
Date of notice: 18

th
 December 2015                                 e-mail: planningpolicy@ipswich.gov.uk  
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